
To:		
Mr.	David	Bagley,	Chair	of	the	Wyoming	Environmental	Quality	Council	(EQC)	
	
Date:	June	5,	2015	
	
Subject:	Request	for	Extension	of	Public	Comment	Period	
	
I	would	like	to	request	an	extension	to	the	public	comment	period	for	the	EQC	
hearing	on	Water	Quality	Rules	and	Regulations	Chapters	15	and	25	scheduled	for	
July	8,	2015	(Docket	15‐3101)	for	the	following	reasons:			
	

1. None	of	the	links	to	the	documents	in	the	docket	on	the	EQC	website	work	on	
my	iMac	using	standard	browsers	Safari	and	Chrome.	The	table	of	documents	
is	cut	off	in	the	middle	of	the	column	after	“Document	Type”,	there	is	no	
ability	to	scroll	over	to	other	columns,	and	there	are	no	active	links.	This	
means	it	is	no	possible	to	access	the	documents	for	members	of	the	public	
who	use	these	browsers.	It	is	already	a	month	into	the	public	comment	
period.	When	I	checked	today,	the	page	had	been	visited	over	120	times.		

	
2. None	of	the	links	to	the	Wyoming	Water	and	Waste	Advisory	Board	meeting	

minutes	and	transcripts	work	either.	A	link	to	the	July	25,	2014	is	missing.	
	

3. I	submitted	a	records	request	on	May	18,	2015	to	DEQ	pertinent	to	this	
docket	and	have	not	received	any	of	the	requested	information	or	heard	
when	the	records	will	be	made	available.		

	
For	these	reasons,	I	request	that	the	public	comment	period	be	extended.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	prompt	consideration	of	this	matter.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Lorie	Cahn	
	
PO	Box	3669	
Jackson,	WY	
83001	
Lorie.Cahn@gmail.com	
307‐690‐5307	
	
cc:	 Mr.	Todd	Parfitt,	Director	of	Wyoming	Department	of	Environmental	Quality	
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